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STATE OF NEW YORK 
COUNTY OF SARATOGA 

TOWN OF CLIFTON PARK 
MOE ROAD MULTI-USE PATH CONSTRUCTION BID NOTICE 

 
The Town of Clifton Park is seeking sealed bids for construction of a multi-use path located on 
Moe Road, Town of Clifton Park. This project includes construction of a multi-use path beginning 
at the intersection of Moe Road and Sugarbush Road at the existing crosswalk. The path travels 
south along the west side of Moe Road to the intersection with Crescent Road, the path then turns 
east along the southside of Crescent Road. The path terminates at the existing crosswalk at Okte 
Elementary School. 
 
To become a Registered Plan Holder and to obtained electronic copies of the Contract 
Documents, please visit the M.J. Engineering and Land Surveying, P.C. Plan Room located at 
http://www.mjels.com/bids.  
 
Only Registered Plan Holders will be allowed to submit a bid. Addenda, if any, will be issued only 
to Registered Plan Holders whose name and address are on record as having obtained the Contract 
Documents from the M.J. Engineering and Land Surveying, P.C. Plan Room. 
 
Contract Documents may be examined, at no expense, at the office of the Town Clerk at 1 Town 
Hall Plaza, Clifton Park, NY 12065, between the hours of 9:00 am and 5:00 pm Monday through 
Friday, and between 9:00 am and 7:00 pm on Thursdays.  
 
Contractors that obtain Contract Documents, from a source other than the issuing office, must 
notify the issuing office in order to be placed on the official Plan Holder List, to receive Addenda 
and any other Bid correspondence.  Bids received from Contractors other than those on the official 
Plan Holders List will not be accepted. 
 
Questions regarding the Contract Documents should be directed to the Town of Clifton Parks 
Planning Director, John Scavo, either through email at: jscavo@cliftonpark.org or by telephone at 
(518) 371-6054. Bidders shall promptly notify John Scavo of any errors, omissions, conflicts, or 
ambiguity within the Contract Documents within three (3) business days prior of bid opening date. 
 
No questions or inquiries regarding this bid will be accepted within three (3) business days prior 
to the bid opening, date. The last date for submitting questions will be Friday, July 15th. 
 
Bids to be considered must be received, in a sealed envelope, at the Clifton Park Town Clerk’s 
Office, 1 Town Hall Plaza, Clifton Park, NY 12065 by 3:00 PM, local time, on Tuesday July 19, 
2022, at which time they will be publicly opened and read aloud in the Town Hall.  Bids received 
after the above noted time will not be accepted. 
 
Teresa Brobston 
Clifton Park Town Clerk 


